
 RKSD College, Kaithal 
Investor Awareness Programme on Oct 7, 2017 

 On 7 October 2017, Department of Commerce in collaboration with Investor Protection 

Fund organized the ‘Investor Awareness Programme’ under the aegis of National Stock 

Exchange of India (NSE) to educate and aware the students about the investment 

opportunities in securities market. 

 

 

 


